
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING 
PORTSMOUTH CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PLAN AND CONSOLIDATED PLAN  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT BUDGET 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Portsmouth Citizens Advisory Committee will hold a 5-day comment 
period beginning on May 5, 2020 and ending on May 9, 2020 regarding revisions to the City of 
Portsmouth Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program Citizen Participation Plan including 
the Residential Anti-Displacement and Relocation Plan. All comments must be received in writing to 
eannunziata@cityofportsmouth.com. 
 
In addition, a public hearing via webinar to receive comments on the Draft CDBG Five Year Consolidated 
Plan (2020-2024) and FY 2021 Action Plan and to report on CDBG activities and progress this year will 
be held at 6:00 p.m. on May 11 at 6:00 p.m. Public hearing webinar pre-registration to 
eannunziata@cityofportsmouth.com is required at least two (2) hours prior to the hearing. The 30-day 
comment period on the Draft Consolidated Plan ends on May 13, 2020 as previously noticed. Questions 
about this notice should be directed to 610-7281. 
 
     
Elise Annunziata 
Community Development Coordinator 
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